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To,

Sean Peterson

1239, South Plaza, 
New York,
USA

April 1, 2012
Dear Mr. Peterson

Subject: Welcoming you to the conference

On behalf of our company, I would like to welcome you to the 25th Annual Doctors conference. This conference has been in existence for 24 years all over the world and has entered its 25th year in Sweden with the promise of bringing down the level of cholesterol deaths in the world. It is our pleasure to serve this kind of an international event and is thankful to you for being part of this initiative.
We have attached the detailed schedule and other details with the letter, kindly please go through it. It also has the details of the documents you need to carry.
Thank you for being a part of the Conference.
Yours sincerely,
Joan Smith
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